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Smart, likable, Bernie Fine was the wonder boy of  Wolff's, New York's most glamorous department  store.
A senior VP moving up, he arrives in San  Fransisco to open a West Coast store. His career is  skyrocketing,
but his life is lacking a center.  When he looks into the wide, innocent eyes of  five-year-old Jane O'Reilly,
and then into the equally  enchanting eyes of her mother, Liz, Bernie knows  he has found what he has been
looking for. Bernie  thought he had found love to last a lifetime, but  when Liz is stricken with cancer shortly
after the birth of  their first child, time becomes  painfully short. Alone with two children, Bernie  must face
the loss and learn how to move on. New  people, new experiences, a new life alone with two  kids. He meets
it with courage and humor, and  learns some of life's hard but precious lessons as he  does.

From the Paperback edition.
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From reader reviews:

Stephen Ross:

Hey guys, do you really wants to finds a new book to see? May be the book with the concept Fine Things
suitable to you? Often the book was written by well known writer in this era. Typically the book untitled
Fine Thingsis a single of several books this everyone read now. That book was inspired a lot of people in the
world. When you read this reserve you will enter the new shape that you ever know before. The author
explained their strategy in the simple way, consequently all of people can easily to understand the core of
this e-book. This book will give you a wide range of information about this world now. To help you see the
represented of the world in this book.

Kathleen Bonds:

Do you have something that that suits you such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to select book like
comic, short story and the biggest one is novel. Now, why not attempting Fine Things that give your
satisfaction preference will be satisfied by means of reading this book. Reading practice all over the world
can be said as the means for people to know world considerably better then how they react toward the world.
It can't be said constantly that reading practice only for the geeky person but for all of you who wants to end
up being success person. So , for all you who want to start looking at as your good habit, you can pick Fine
Things become your current starter.

Kerry Giles:

Your reading sixth sense will not betray an individual, why because this Fine Things book written by well-
known writer we are excited for well how to make book which can be understand by anyone who also read
the book. Written inside good manner for you, still dripping wet every ideas and creating skill only for
eliminate your own personal hunger then you still question Fine Things as good book not just by the cover
but also by content. This is one e-book that can break don't assess book by its include, so do you still needing
an additional sixth sense to pick this specific!? Oh come on your studying sixth sense already told you so
why you have to listening to a different sixth sense.

Ronald Malone:

Don't be worry in case you are afraid that this book can filled the space in your house, you could have it in e-
book method, more simple and reachable. This specific Fine Things can give you a lot of good friends
because by you investigating this one book you have matter that they don't and make you actually more like
an interesting person. This book can be one of a step for you to get success. This e-book offer you
information that maybe your friend doesn't realize, by knowing more than other make you to be great
individuals. So , why hesitate? Let me have Fine Things.
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